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Yvonne Wren and Sam 

Harding look forward to 

seeing some of you at the 

Research Nurse Workshop 

at the end of April in 

Birmingham.  

 

 

 

 

The main Cleft Collective 

team have made a nifty 

animation giving an 

update on the whole 

programme of study 

including recruitment and 

dissemination.  

https://goo.gl/oOIm8o  

 

As always please do get in 

touch with us if you need 

any resources, or if you 

have any questions. 

Sam.harding@speech-

therapy.org.uk 

           0117 414 3957 
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Estimated percentage of eligible participants recruited at each site 
to end of March 2017 

Number of participants recruited in March 2017 

Now we are into a new financial year, we hope that the desks are 
clearing of paperwork, but if there are any issues that we need to be 
made aware of please do email Sam at the address below. 
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